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2017 Mayor’s Ball for Education and Charity
Dual Enrollment Recipients Announcement
February 6, 2018 — 9:00 a.m. — Council Chambers
1111 Broad Street, Phenix City, AL

The 2017 Mayor’s Ball for Education and Charity Dual Enrollment Awards
has been rescheduled due to inclement weather. It has been changed to February 6,
2018 at 9:00 am. The original date was January 17, 2018.

On behalf of the Mayor’s Ball for Education and Charity Committee, it is
with great pleasure that we announce the students receiving the Dual Enrollment
Awards from proceeds of the 2017 Mayor’s Ball for Education and Charity.

This year, we will be presenting 16 students from Central High School with
the additional funds to allow them to participate in the Dual Enrollment program at
Chattahoochee Valley Community College available through their high school.
The Students will be present at the February 6, 2018 Phenix City Council Meeting
to be held at 9:00 a.m., in the Council Chambers, located in the Public Safety
Building at 1111 Broad Street.

The 2017 Mayor’s Ball for Education and Charity raised over $100,000,
bringing the four year total to $250,000. Those donations have enabled us to
provide additional funds to 90 graduates of Central High School and Glenwood
School for their college careers, funding to non-profit organizations in our
community, and this year we will have provided a total of 55 Dual Enrollment
awards to high school students to help them get a head start on college.

Please join us as we present the awards and thank those that have helped us
provide these opportunities to the children of our community.

~~~ List Of Recipients Attached ~~~
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MAYOR’S BALL FOR EDUCATION AND CHARITY
2017 DUAL ENROLLMENT RECIPIENTS

Central High School

Jeffrey Bowman
Paul Carroll
Johathan Doleman
Ivey East

Janiah Fryer
Kabirah Gibson-Muhhamad
Jaleigh Hardin
Kaliece Henry
Christian Luke
Tanijya Lyles

Axel Moreno
Christopher Rogers
Banks Paul Stamp
Siani Tripp

Abigail Williams
Kendall Williams
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